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,,An extraordinary experience. Travelling to Greece meant a lot to me, I 
discovered new places but loaded with history, the perfection of being born here. 
I went to this project alongside some wonderful people, and now our team was 
joined by Patricia who brought a new breath and added motivation to our team. I 
was happy to come back with my colleagues in Spain, and those in Greece proved 
to be the perfect hosts. The debates in the project took place in a very beautiful, 
well-organized, modern school, which can easily become a worthy model in 
Romania. I would like to have the opportunity to learn in such a school. All of the 
above have made me say that this trip has been the most beautiful one so far. 
Thank you Greece!"- said Elena Ana Maria Truţă, 7th grade, "Gheorghe Ţiţeica" 
Secondary  School Craiova, team coordinator of Romania. 

 

 

 

 



,, I am going to start with the first day of meetings. Each of the four teams 
presented the progress and the practical activities that they have made since the 
last meeting. We have presented the three activities of the school, namely the 
play, the gym and the greening action.We briefly spoke about the fact that we 
were involved in these projects through various activities where we talked to the 
architects designing the room or we learned and prepared the play, of course 
with the help of an English teacher. 

On the second day the children were separated from the teachers, some  
questions were asked about the project, the people that helped us, questions 
about how we plan our meetings and what skills do we need to be involved in a 
project like this. There were also contradictory opinions, but they taught  us more 
about constructive criticism. One of the most interesting questions asked by the 
mentor was what skills do we need to be a part of this project. I responded quite 
quickly and convincingly saying that we need to know English very well, to know 
how to work in a team, to think freely and creative, and to have a well-developed 
entrepreneurial spirit. 
After an hour of interesting discussions in which I did not even feel the time, but 
what can you do? it flies ;it was time to get back to our teachers. 

At the end of the second day we visited the tourists attractions in the area, 
for example the Mount Olympus and a small village built in rock. Indeed, the 
landscape was fascinating, and with the occasion of the walk we were able to 
discuss some misgivings about previous discussions, but we were also able to 
know each other better and even make comparisons between our schools. 

In conclusion, the experience was really wonderful. We presented our 
progress, visited new places, and met children of our age and is amazing that  we 
are still in touch with them" said Elena Patricia Mituleţu, 8th grade, "Gheorghe 
Ţiţeica" Secondary School of Craiova, the second team coordinator in Romania. 

 

 
 



 
And in the expedition ... and then ... Bonus Mount Olympus ... Wonderful host - 

Greece! 

 

 

 


